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In absence of any actual criminal activity reported by CHL holders on public property 

this is unnecessary. CHL holders are generally responsible, respectable, contributing 

members of society and this proposal arbitrarily singles out a group as potential 

criminals that are by all definitions law-abiding. Also, this bill would have a very high 

likelihood of being overturned by a higher court if challenged.    


